
From: DfC Analytics Division <analyticsdivision@communities-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 11:16 AM 
To: 
Subject: Notification of Publication: Northern Ireland Homelessness Bulletin October 2023 - March 
2024 
 

Northern Ireland Homelessness Bulletin October 2023 – March 2024 publication 
released 13 June 2024.  

 

The Bulletin and previous editions can be found on the Department of Communities (DfC) 
website, at the link below: 

https://www.communities-ni.gov.uk/topics/housing-statistics 
 
The next edition of the bulletin will be available December 2024. 
 
If you no longer wish to receive these notifications, please contact us at 
analyticsdivision@communities-ni.gov.uk. 
 
 
User Engagement 
 
Department for Communities’ Professional Services Unit (PSU) are conducting a continuous 
exercise to gather user feedback on the biannual Northern Ireland Homelessness Bulletin. 
 
We would be grateful if you could take 5 minutes to let us know what you think of this 
publication by CLICKING HERE to take the survey.  All feedback is greatly appreciated. 
 
Analytics Division (DfC), 
Level 6, Causeway Exchange, 
1-7 Bedford Street, 
Belfast, 
BT2 7EG 
email: analyticsdivision@communities-ni.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Donna Duffy| Analytics Division | Department for Communities 
Working From Home 
Level 8 | Causeway Exchange | 1-7 Bedford Street | Belfast | BT7 2EG 
Contact:   |  Tel:  |  DD:  
 

Supporting people, Building communities, Shaping places 

 
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.  


